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______________________________________________________________________________ Enclosed is a
copy of a report released at last week’s news conference announcing the upcoming "Facts
on Saving and Investing Campaign," a week of nationwide investor education activities,
scheduled for March 29 through April 4. (See Institute Memorandum to Board of Governors
No. 8-98, Marketing Policy Committee No. 4-98, Primary Contacts Member Complex No.
8-98, and Shareholder Communications Committee No. 3-98, dated February 18, 1998.) The
report will be distributed throughout the campaign and summarizes recent research
highlighting the need for financial education. The report is also available at
http://oiea.cosra.sec.gov under "About the Campaign." Julie Domenick Senior Vice President
Public Affairs Enclosure

Source URL: https://icinew-stage.ici.org/memo-9741
Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be

abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and
should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.


